
Salote Feletoa Tua’one
Sept. 29, 1977 ~ June 3, 2021

Sister Tua'one served with us for 6 months in Panama and was a very faithful and dedicated missionary. She was

loved by the members and the other missionaries and was an influence for good throughout her mission. We were

sorry to hear about her passing and we will always remember her and her positive and gentle example. We express

our sympathy to her family.

    - Hugo and Camille Boren

Dear Tua’one family, We are so sorry for your loss. Our hearts and prayers are with you right now. Although, I

didn’t know Salote, she sounds like she was an exemplary daughter, sister, aunt and women altogether. I’m sure

the reunion in heaven was amazing and I know you will see Salote again. In Salote’s honor, we’ve made a donation

to the Cancer Research Institute. Prayers and love from all of us in the Westfield Ward Relief Society presidency,

Melanie, Cindy, Janet, Alma and Vera

    - Melanie Naillon

Ofa lahi atu ki he famili Tuaone he taufa oku to ikai ha lava atu ka ke folau a tala atu homau ofa ki he famili Moe

kainga hono kotoa until we meet again ofa atu famili Moala mei he api ko Petani Vaikasila

    - Pupua moala


